
 

 

 
September 29, 2021 
 
 
RE: Portland Housing Bureau New Address  
 
To our Housing Partners: 
The Portland Housing Bureau will be moving to a new location effective November 1, 2021.   
 
Any payments, invoices, or correspondence after November 1st needs to be mailed to the following address: 

Portland Housing Bureau 
1900 SW 4th Ave, Suite 7007 

Portland, OR 97201 
Note:  Please make certain to share our new address with your Insurance Agents. 
 
Any mail or correspondence between now and then can continue to be mailed to the 421 SW 6th Address.  
Please update your information accordingly. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact PHB’s Risk Analysis and Compliance Team (RAC) at 
assetmanagement@portlandoregon.gov. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
Leslie Goodlow, LMSW 
Equity and Business Operations Manager 
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